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DATABASE

Sponsor: KELLER

Requester: House Health & Social Services Committee

Department: Department of Health and Social Services

Appropriation: Health Care Services

Allocation: Medical Assistance Administration

OMB Component Number: 242

Expenditures/Revenues
Note:  Amounts do not include inflation unless otherwise noted below. (Thousands of Dollars)

Included in
FY2015 Governor's

Appropriation FY2015 Out-Year Cost Estimates
Requested Request

OPERATING EXPENDITURES FY 2015 FY 2015 FY 2016 FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2019 FY 2020
Personal Services
Travel
Services
Commodities
Capital Outlay
Grants & Benefits
Miscellaneous
Total Operating 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0

Fund Source (Operating Only)
None
Total 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0

Positions
Full-time
Part-time
Temporary

Change in Revenues

Estimated SUPPLEMENTAL (FY2014) cost: 0.0 (separate supplemental appropriation required)
(discuss reasons and fund source(s) in analysis section)

Estimated CAPITAL (FY2015) cost: 0.0 (separate capital appropriation required)
(discuss reasons and fund source(s) in analysis section)

ASSOCIATED REGULATIONS
Does the bill direct, or will the bill result in, regulation changes adopted by your agency? no
If yes, by what date are the regulations to be adopted, amended or repealed?

Why this fiscal note differs from previous version:
Not applicable, initial version.

Prepared By: Margaret Brodie, Director Phone: (907)334-2400
Division: Health Care Services Date: 02/28/2014 11:00 AM
Approved By: Sarah Woods, Deputy Director, Finance & Management Services Date: 02/28/14
Agency: Health & Social Services
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This bill would establish fees through the Board of Pharmacy to those medical practitioners dispensing controlled 
substances.  Fees would in turn be used to support the direct costs associated with maintenance of the existing controlled 
substance prescription database, replacing current state funding of the database.

This bill will have no fiscal impact on the Division of Health Care Services.


